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Jon,
 
The Bella guys are having a tough time marking it on the chart.  Here’s what they said about the
location though:
 
“The location of the mooring anchors relative to the chart would be in general vicinity of the red track
pattern at the bottom of the red line (location barge was moored for the summer).”
 
It sounds like the anchors didn’t drag, or if they did so it was minimal.  Rather, the buoys themselves
failed.  I will continue to ask for more specific information, but I suspect they’ve winterized and de-
crewed the boat for the season and don’t have easy access to it.  I’ll follow up if I do get any more
information, and let me know if there’s something else specific you need and I’ll do my best to track
it down.  Thank you.
 
Justin
 

From: Furukawa Robert <  
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 6:17 AM
To: Justin Buckley <
Subject: RE: Salvage of SM-3 Anchor System - where were the two anchors that were connected to
the mooring buoy recovered?
 
Thanks Justin.
Jon
 
 
Best regards,
 
R. Jon Furukawa ⚓ Safety Investigator ⚓ NTSB Marine Accident Reports ⚓  ⚓

 
 

From: Justin Buckley <  
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 12:58 PM
To: Furukawa Robert <
Cc:  CIV <
Subject: RE: Salvage of SM-3 Anchor System - where were the two anchors that were connected to






